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Many thanks for consulting National Highways on the West Bletchley Neighbourhood Plan Reg 16 
submission. We have reviewed the submitted documents and would make the following 
comments. National Highways interests lie with the Strategic Road Network (SRN), in this case the 
A5 and M1.  

 
Broadly speaking, there are no issues with the submission and in general it seeks to promote 
sustainable travel which is welcomed. The improvements to the public realms would encourage 
more local and active travel; potentially reducing the need to travel further afield and thus on the 
SRN. Whilst none of the policies directly interact with the SRN, NH support the ideology to 
improve local amenities to encourage sustainable travel and promote neighbourhood travel. 

  
 


